
EBB Statement on the EU Deforestation Regulation (EUDR) Compliance
The EUDR replaces the EU Timber Regulation (EUTR) and extends mandatory due diligence 
requirements to new commodities as well as stating that businesses must prove that their products 
do not contribute to deforestation. 
EBB is aware of the obligations set out in the EUDR. During the transition period, we will continue to 
follow the EUTR and UKTR regulations whilst taking the necessary measures to ensure that we are 
prepared and compliant with the EUDR. 
Any UK business which trade with EU members will need to adapt to the EUDR. The European 
Commissions have stated that Northern Ireland will be included with EUDR not UKTR. Any businesses 
trading solely within the UK will only be obliged to follow the UKTR. 
EBB is engaged with our supply chain to ensure that everyone is working towards compliance to the 
regulation by the 30th December 2024. 
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